Current

EPSOM & EWELL TIMES

Far the compnunity;, by the community. & not-for-profit service

i
=

ISSN 2753-2771

f‘ EPSOM & EWELL TIMES 00 L@

Body found in Ewell house fire

An investigation is underway following the discovery of a body at an address in Thorndon Gardens, Ewell, in the early hours
today (12 December).

Police were called to the address around 1.50am following reports of a fire at the address.
A 44-year-old man has been arrested in connection with the incident and remains in custody.
A search of the property is underway and the investigation remains ongoing.
Epsom and Ewell Borough Commander Inspector Jon Vale, said: “A number of people called emergency services to report the
fire and we would like to thank them for their prompt action. We realise that this incident would have caused a great deal of
distress and concern in the local community and we would like to reassure you that an investigation is underway to establish
exactly what happened.
Anyone with any information is asked to contact Surrey Police quoting PR/45220134346.
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